
 
April 29, 2022 

 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chairwoman  
Committee on Appropriations  
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
 

The Honorable Kay Granger 
Ranking Member  
Committee on Appropriations  
United States House of Representatives  
Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 
I am requesting funding for Mile 10 North Road Project in fiscal year 2023.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is Hidalgo County Precinct 1, located at 1902 Joe 
Stephens Ave., Ste. 101, Weslaco, Texas 78596 

The proposed improvements would widen Mile 10 North Road from Mile 6 W (Westgate Dr.) to 
FM 1015, in the City of Weslaco, for a length of 3 miles.  

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 
 Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Vicente Gonzalez 
Member of Congress 


